New Horizons Historical Seaside Park Association

c/o Rory M. Lennox, Secretary, POBox 29 Pubnico, NS BOW 2W0

Mr. Richard Donaldson, Municipal Councilor, PO Box 16, Pubnico, NS BOW 2W0

31 July, 2019

Dear Richard,

Our park sign has been damaged and a portion of the funds will go to repair the sign that usually hangs at the head of the roadway down to the park. We have only recently found the hardware for the sign to be able to make repairs so that it can be hung with a reasonable expectation that it will not be pulled down again. We are applying for \$500.00 which will be used to continue to provide a comfortable place for picnics and launching boats for recreation. Thank you for your consideration of our application.

Sincerely,

New Horizon's Historical Seaside Park Association

per Rory M. Lennox, Secretary